
 

Dear Parent of a First Grader, 

A warm and sunny “HELLO” to you and your upcoming first 

grader! We know the 2017-2018 school year will be a great learning 

experience for your child. Here is a list of supplies needed for first grade 

to help your child begin the school year off right! Please bring the 

supplies the first day of school. All supplies should be taken out of their 

packages, except crayons and colored pencils and organized in their 

school box. 

 

 PLASTIC school box from Target (Must be 7” x 11”- not smaller)  

  *This item sells quickly, so look for it early in the summer at TARGET!* 

 1 bottle of Elmer’s white glue (4 fl. oz.) 

 2 large glue sticks (at least .74 oz.)/ 2 more in January! 

 Box of 64 count crayons (Please keep in crayon box) 

 Colored pencils (ALREADY SHARPENED!) 

 12 #2 pencils (ALREADY SHARPENED!)  

 2 black thin Sharpies (not ultra thin) 

 Pointed metal scissors 

 3 DURABLE pocket folders 

 1 inch three-ring binder (any color) with clear plastic front   

 2 spiral notebooks (70ct. wide-ruled paper) 

 1 roll of paper towels 

 2 boxes of tissues 

 2 PINK erasers 

 Small pencil sharpener with shaving collector 

 Clorox wipes 

 1 pack of AA batteries (4) 

  Quart size freezer Ziploc bags 

 1 THIN busy book (i.e. coloring or dot-to-dot book) 

 1 backpack (NOT on wheels! It will not fit in locker!)  
Please! Please! Please! Put your child’s name on every single item. This is very important! 

Please label all uniforms, sweatshirts, coats, and sweaters with child’s name. 

    

We hope your family has a wonderful summer together. We look 

forward to seeing your child in first grade.  

                 Happy summer!   

                                          Mrs. Suzanne Doyle & Mrs. Jeanne Wilkens 

    (sdoyle@smshp.com or jwilkens@smshp.com) 
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